
 

 

భారతీయ సాంకేతిక విజా్ఞన సాంసథ హైదరాబాద్ 
కాంది - ౫౦౨౨౮౪, సాంగారెడ్డ,ి తెలాంగాణ, భారతదేశము 

ఫోను: (౦౪౦) ౨౩౦౧౬౦౫౫;  
 

भारतीय प्रौद्योगिकी संस्थान हैदराबाद 
कंडी - ५०२२८४, संिारेड्डी, तेलंिाना, भारत 

फोन: (०४०) २३०१ ६०५५ 
 

Indian Institute of Technology Hyderabad 
Kandi – 502284, Sangareddy, Telangana, INDIA 

Phone: (040) 2301 6055 

 

Date: 20.07.2022 

 

To 

Shri L Raghavendran   

Section Officer, Technical Section-1  

Ministry of Education  

Department of Higher Education 

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi  
 

Sub: Fwd: Admitted Lok Sabha Unstarred Question No. 1215 (Diary No. 3638) for answer 

on 25.07.2022 regarding B.Ed. Admissions in IITs asked by Shri Ramalingam S – Reg. 

            Ref: Email dated 19.07.2022 

 

Dear Raghavendran Ji, 

 

 With reference to the letter cited above, the point wise reply sought pertaining to IIT 

Hyderabad is as follows: 

 

(a) whether the Government has taken a decision that B.Ed. admission will be conducted in some 

Indian Institutes of Technology (IITs)in the current academic year and B.Ed. admission will be 

conducted in all IITs across the country in the coming year; 

Reply: No 

 

(b) if so, the details thereof;  

Reply: Does not arise in view of reply to (a) above 

 

(c) whether the Government has analyzed the impact in the education sector in every State by 

implementing the above decision; 

Reply: Does not arise in view of reply to (a) above 

 

(d) if so, the details thereof; 

Reply: Does not arise in view of reply to (a) above 

 

(e) whether the Government has consulted all the stakeholders before taking such decision; and 

Reply: Does not arise in view of reply to (a) above 

 

(f) if so, the details thereof and if not, the reasons therefor? 

Reply: Does not arise in view of reply to (a) above 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

  Cmde. Manohar Nambiar (Retd.) 

Registrar  




